
November 2018 Newsletter 

Christmas Fair: 

The Parents Association will be holding their Annual Christmas Fair on Sunday.  This is 

always a great day out for everyone.  This year, there will be a large selection of Craft 

Work created by the children with the help of parent volunteers.  The children have 

created some fantastic pieces which will be for sale.  Please support them by coming 

along on Sunday.  

Thanks for all the mugs which were sent in by you.  There will be a number of homework 

passes hidden in the mugs as well as money.  Mugs will be for sale on Sunday.  

Santa of course will in the school and while you are waiting, there will be lots of things 

for you to see and do. 

Medical Conditions: 

We are currently updating our list of children with medical conditions, please let the class 

teachers know.  (Conditions such as: asthma, allergies, celiac and any other conditions of 

which we should be aware). 

Parent-Teacher Meetings: 

Thanks to all parents whose co-operation contributed to the smooth running of the 

parent-teacher meetings.  Parents with any concerns about  their child should make an 

appointment with the class teacher. 

Change of address/phone: 

If your contact details have changed please fill in the official Change of Details forms 

which can be obtained in the office 

Christmas Shows: 

The children from the infant classes and first class are busy getting ready for their 

shows.  Senior Infants and Mrs Dunne’s class will be on Monday, 17th at 7pm and the 

Junior Infants and Ms Keane/Ms Conway on Tuesday, 18th. 

Christmas Holidays: 

Holidays on Friday, December 21st at 12.30 p.m..   School will re-open at 9:20 a.m. on 

Monday, 7th January 2019. 

 


